Case Number: PAR25-06
Permit Number:24 122051 00 PLN

Name: Katherine Harris
Submission Date: 4/7/2025
Comment:

We are highly disappointed that there was not information provided to the home owners on Ballyntyne Rd. We
noticed the clearing of trees and a possible road going in. We did not think it would be a sub division of many
homes which will impact traffic, safety at the corner of where the tree lot it, the water table during drought years,
etc. there is not side walk along our road which impacts walkers and bikers.

Why was there no meeting with us so we could see what was coming in so we could voice concerns, and see
what solutions will be offered?



